
AWARDING OF CERTIFICATES TO NEW SURVEYORS AND MEETING WITH 
AGENCIES FOR ACCREDITRATION FROM THE REGION 

On October 31st 2017, at the „Klub Poslanika“ in Belgrade AZUS organized Conference for awarding 

of certificates to 99 new and educated surveyors of AZUS. 

In the official part of the Conference all the details of the realised education for new surveyors were 

presented, after announcing a contest on March 3rd 2017, until the completion of the practical part of 

education on September 24th 2017. Afterwards, the assistant of the Minister of Health Dr. Vesna 

Knjeginjic from the Sector for Public Health and Programmed Health Care, addressed the 

participants. Participants of the conference were greeted also by the director of AZUS Vladimir 

Arsenovic, who talked about realized activities of AZUS and mentioned the important aspects of 

accreditation and the role of surveyors in the accreditation process. He also highlighted the benefits for 

AZUS and Serbian Healthcare system gained through the education of new surveyors.  

  

  

In the ceremonial part of the Conference, the director of AZUS awarded the Certificates to new 

surveyors of AZUS, after which a cocktail for all participants of the Conference was organized.  

The Conference was attended by the distinguished guests of AZUS: director of the Serbian Chamber 

of Dentistry, Prof. dr Vitomir Konstantinovic, director of the Serbian Biochemistry Chamber Dr. Slavica 

Cimbaljevic, director of the Pharmaceutical Chamber of Serbia Dr. Svetlana Stojkov, sssistant director 

of the Medical Chamber of Serbia Dr. Miodrag Stanic, director of the Nursing and Technicians 

Chamber of Serbia Radmila Ugrica, Ms. Snezana Rasic Djordjevic from the Serbian Healthcare 

Chamber, President of the Assembly of the Association of Serbian Private Healthcare Providers Dr. 

Dragana Milutinovic, coordinator at the Office of the World Health Organization in Serbia Dr. Predrag 

Zivotic, representative of the Accreditation Body of Serbia Dr. Ljubinka Gligic, members of the 

Managing Board of AZUS, as well as lecturers who participated in the education of new surveyors.  



  

The Conference was attended by directors and representatives of the accreditation agencies from the 

region: Dr. Ahmed Novo, Federation BiH, Dr. Savka Simic- Strbac instead of director Dr. Sinisa Stevic, 

Republika Srpska, Nina Boncic Mijatovic – Croatia and Dr. Ante Poposki – Macedonia.  

AZUS organized a working meeting with the representatives of regional agencies regarding 

„Perspectives of accreditation and exchange of human resources in the region“. In the first session, 

prior to the Conference, previous experiences were exchanged and the current status of accreditation 

processes in each of the regional agencies was presented. This session was attended by the member 

of the Managing Board of AZUS Dr. Svetlana Stojkov. In the second session, following the 

Conference, possible models of regional agency cooperation were considered, including the exchange 

of human resources with the aim of additional education and gaining of new experiences. A joint 

platform for the future work of the regional accreditation agencies participated at this meeting was 

agreed upon.  

  

  


